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Welcome back! 
Everyone at St Peter’s hope you have had a Wonderful Easter Holiday and made super memories! 

 
Energy Efficiency at St Peter’s 
Last year, the government gave every school an energy efficiency ring-fenced 
amount of money to use as they see fit and to help towards energy efficiency in 

schools. Over the last year, and in close collaboration with our school governors and staff, the school 
has had an energy audit carried out. Over the Easter holidays, the entire school has had just about 
every light     upgraded to LEDs as well as classroom window energy saving transfers applied to                       
certain classrooms. Over time, these changes have forecast to save £thousands off school energy 
bills. 
 
Our whole school next steps will be in collaboration with ‘Let’s Go Zero’ to implement a whole school climate plan. This will take everyone, 
adults, children, parents and all stakeholders, working together IF we are to be successful. Watch this space to find out how YOU can help. 

 
Welcome Mrs Cruse 

Welcome to Mrs Cruse who has been recently appointed as part of the office admin team, as she takes over from Mrs Monkman. 

Mrs Cruse has previously been the manager in our Preschool for many years. Thank you for your many years of devotion to the profound                        
personal development of St Peter’s Academy children as they begin their school journey. 

This dedication to the children will continue in her new role too. 

Mrs Cruse is  likely to be the first voice you hear if you phone our main school office and you can personally say hello at the school gate each 
morning.  

Please join me in welcoming Mrs Cruse.  

 
Rotary Art and Photograph Competition Winners 
For many years St Peter’s Academy has enjoyed a supportive connection to our 
local Rotary group. 
Allen Richmond, from Rotary, recently visited St Peter’s to present a handful of 
children with Highly Commended certificates and in addition two Winners each 
received a £50 Amazon voucher. The school also received a generous Amazon 
voucher.  
Our Rotakids Group this year are Environmental Champions and are currently on 
a mission to help reduce our carbon footprint.  https://
www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/rotakids/  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Future Dates/Useful information - links at the top of the page. 

Thank you for your continued support. We value your trust in us.  
Don’t let issues grow. Stay safe. Stay connected.  
Take Care.  
Mr Tomlinson. Head Teacher 

Edition No.252 

 O Lord, bless our school, help us to Take Care of ourselves, each other, the world and with our work. 
Amen 

 

Click on the hands to take you 

to a video of our school take 

care prayer in sign language. Our House Teams ~ Our Christian Distinctiveness                       
Striving for Life in all its fullness John 10:10  

Useful information  (term dates, times, etc.) Click here Future Dates: these are on our partner Newsletter – Weekly at a Glance Click here  

 

 

 

 

 

 

(SMSC) &                  

British Values. 

Theme for 

next week: 
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Children created the basic 3-D box 
frame for their beach hut by                 

carefully measuring and sawing 
the dowel or pine stripwood to the 
correct lengths and using glue and 
triangular corners to create strong 

joints.   



 
 
 

Over Easter, LKS2 were challenged with getting outdoors and engaging with the wildlife in their locality. 
Here’s what some of our children have been up to. 

Keep your eyes peeled for more amazing wildlife interactions over the next few weeks. If you would like 
to get involved too, please visit Miss Brownley who will be more than happy to give you an information 

pack and some bird food to get you started. 



 
 
 

Year 5 and 6 have been exploring the significance of             
abstract art. They then had a go at refiguring a drawing 

to slightly distort the image. 



 
 
 

 
 
 

Some Year 

4 boys have 

created Bug 

Club which 

takes place 

during 

Mindful 

Playground 

Children in Pre School were 

eager to show their                                    

creations using playdough 

and Duplo. 



 

Lots of hard 

work going on 

in Reception 

this week. 



 
Please email:      newsletter@st-peters.notts.sch.uk  

 

Big well done to Reis 
(year 1) for achieving his 

Level 5 in Gymnastics! 
Keep up the hard work, 

you are doing amazing!!  

Florence competed in her 
first dancing competition 
over Easter and she was 
thrilled to win a silver 
medal in the Junior     

Modern category. We are 
very proud of her and all 
the hardwork she has put 

in over the last few 
months.   

We are so proud of the                                      
St Peter’s children who took 
part in the Perform end of 

term drama performances. You 
all did incredibly well!! X  

Over half term Harrison (yr3) and Eden (reception) 
were extremely proud of themselves for fighting 

against the wind, snow and hail to reach the summit 
of Mount Snowdon. They showed such determination 

and bravery and spurred each other on!  

'Emme is doing so well at 
both swimming and                      

gymnastics. She recently 
passed Stage 5 swimming 
and achieved her Level 7 
gymnastics badge. Well 

done, we're so proud of you!' We are super proud 
of Jacob who won 
man of the match 

this week and                     
completed Stage 6 

swimming! Well done 
Jacob! X  

Luca was awarded 
player of the day 
during his football 
training session on 
Saturday. We are 
very proud of his 
commitment and 

enthusiasm!  


